
  Headteacher: Mr Arthur Barzey 
  Heron Hall Academy 
  46 Queensway 
  Ponders End 
  Enfield  EN3 4SA 

 
  E-mail: office@chat-edu.org.uk 

  Tel. No: 0208 443 9631    

 

Dear parent / carer 

 

Re: Year 9 assessment week – Monday 7th December to Friday 11th December 

I am writing to remind Year 9 students that their internal assessment week starts on Monday 7th 

December.  Students will sit an internal exam in class in all subjects that they are currently studying at 

GCSE level.  

Students will follow their normal timetable during this week.  Individual subject teachers will inform 

students which lessons their assessment will take place. 

These assessments will provide us all with information about how students are progressing with their 

GCSE courses.  We will be providing parents with a data report in January with all the assessment 

outcomes. 

We hope that the assessments go well and that your child uses the next week to be as best prepared as 

they can be. 

Please also remind your child that GCSEPod is an excellent revision resource and they can activate their 

account by visiting  

https://members.gcsepod.com/podauth/newuser 

Kind regards 

 

Arthur Barzey 

Headteacher 
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